15 May 2024

Mount Waverley Water
Main Renewal Project

Night works- Blackburn Road and High Street Road
Intersection closure

We will be conducting barrier movement around our work areas as the project
progresses east towards the M22 pipe track (see figure 1).

To safely do this we will have to conduct a full road closure on High Street Road
between Larch Crescent and Hunter Street, Mount Waverley. This work needs to
be done out of hours when traffic movement is at its’ lowest.

When: Friday 17% May 2024 and Thursday 23 May 2024

Note: Road closures and detour will continue to be in place 24hrs until Thursday
23 May 2024

What can you expect
¢ Noise from construction equipment, construction activities and large

vehicles.
e The footpath will remain open with detours.
e Full road closure from Larch Crescent - Hunter Street
e Full Blackburn Road/High Street Road intersection closure
e Temporary traffic disruption. Please show caution when passing our work

zone

e Left turn only at the Blackburn Road and High Street Road intersection.

e Changes to the way you travel. Allow extra travel time during the period.
Our recommended detour options are:

e Springvale Road
e Highbury Road
e Waverley Road
e Blackburn Road

ORIA Melbourne Water is owned by the Victorian Government. E4 Melbourne
o We manage Melbourne’s water supply catchments, remove and - Water
Government treat most of Melbourne’s sewage, and manage rivers and Enhancing Life and Liveability

creeks and major drainage systems throughout the Port Phillip
and Westernport region.



15 May 2024

Working hours
Friday 17 May 2024 and Thursday 23 May 2024 from 10pm to 5am as

permitted by the Department of Transport
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Figure 1: Local businesses and residents traffic detours on High Street
Road/Blackburn Road intersection.

Scan the QR code for

For more information about this project Like us access to project
please call the project team on 1800 931 106 facebook.com /Melbourne information via your
mobile phone.

or email M76@melbournewater.com.au
Follow us.
@MelbourneWater

" For an interpreter, please call
i i I the Interpreting Service (TIS -
Translating and National) on Visit us
www.melboumewater.com.au
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